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Randolph County Opioid Committee
Meeting Minutes

November 21%, 2024

Call to order

Cris Siler called to order the regular meeting of the Randolph County Opioid Committee at 3:00
pm on November 21%, 2024 at the Wees Annex meeting room.

Roll call

Those attending were David Kesling, Cris Siler, Chris See, Rob Elbon, Sherri Collett, Erin
Golden, Elizabeth Shahan, Scott Baker, Kurt Gainer, Heather Brown, & Melinda Lott

Discussion

Cris Siler discussed adding Heather Brown to the committee representing the Randolph County
EMS. It was approved and David said he would take it back to a commission meeting to be
approved as well.

Rob gave an update on the LPR’s and tactical equipment and let everyone know that they had
been ordered.

The Game Changer program had a press conference on November 20th but has not been
approved by the Board of Education yet.

Heather brought more information about the EMS requests from the previous meeting. She
spoke about the need for 13 medic safes that would cost $33,669. David made a motion to
approve those safes and Erin seconded it. All approved.

Heather also spoke about the need for 10 Lucas devices for the EMS that would cost
$14,639.43. David made a motion to approve those and Erin seconded that. All approved.

Elizabeth Shahan brought Scott Baker in to discuss evidence-based programs that are currently
going on in the schools. There are two programs going right now with a lifetime license that
were paid for with grant money. They shared their fear of the Game Changer program’s
sustainability in the long run because it isn’t evidence based but wanted to stress that there are
several great programs that are working in the schools right now.

Community Corrections had nothing new to report.

Cris discussed a Custom Paving invoice for the Elkins Little League and the benefits of
providing funding for that project. The total cost of that project for us was $30,533.70. The City
of Elkins agreed to pay the other half. Cris made a motion to approve the Custom Paving
funding request. Rob seconded it. All approved.

The next meeting is to be held on January 16th, 2025 at 3:00 p.m.



III. Adjournment
Cris Siler adjourned the meeting at 4:00 pm.
Minutes submitted by: Melinda Lott

Minutes approved by:



